
Port Jefferson Station Terryville 

Civic Association 
PO Box 371, Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776 

Web: www.pjstca.org, Like us on Facebook ! 

September 21st, 2022 

To: Edward Romaine, Brookhaven Town Supervisor (via email 

eromaine@brookhavenny.gov) 

Subject: PJSTCA Letter about Proposed New Redistricting Plan for Council District 

#1, Port Jefferson Station Terryville, NY 

 

The Port Jefferson Station Terryville Civic Assoc. at a monthly meeting on Sept. 

20th, 2022 discussed and voted on sending a letter after reviewing the latest Town 

Redistricting plan ( Untitled (brookhavenny.gov) ) in which most of PJS-Terryville Hamlet 

remains in Council District One.  The members present approved this Thank you 

letter to be sent to the town in appreciation of the town listening to our hamlet 

citizens who spoke at the various redistricting meetings about keeping our hamlet 

together and in CD#1. This Civic Association as a practice does not Reject or 

Accept proposals, but the PJSTCA has voted that it has No Objections to this 

proposal.  

 

 The Civic Association would appreciate be kept in the loop with the Town 

redistricting process and again thank the supervisor and councilpersons for 

hearing our concerns by keeping the Port Jefferson Station Terryville in council 

district one as one hamlet, one vision & one voice. 

 

https://www.brookhavenny.gov/DocumentCenter/View/29593/Brookhaven-Proposed-Districts-2022


 

Respectfully, 

 

Ed Garboski, PJSTCA President (edpjtcivic@aol.com) 

Charlie McAteer, PJSTCA Corr. Secy. (cfmcateer@gmail.com) 

 

CC: 

PJSTCA Executive Board (via email) 

J. Kornreich, Town of Brookhaven Councilperson (via email) 

D. Lent, Town of Brookhaven Town Clerk (via email) 
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